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31 March 2021 

Danielle Gray 
Gray Planning 
224 Warwick St 
WEST HOBART  TAS  7000 

By email: danielle@grayplanning.com.au 
 
Dear Ms Gray 

Clarence draft Local Provisions Schedule – Cambridge Airport 

I refer to your letter dated 22 March 2021, which requested that your concerns relating to the 
Cambridge Airport be considered as part of the current Clarence draft Local Provisions 
Schedule (LPS) assessment process. The Commission referred your request to the planning 
authority which has agreed the matter should be considered as part of the current process. 

The Commission notes your submission that the matter is of strategic importance to the 
continued viability of the Cambridge Airport. The Commission therefore accepts your 
submission as part of the Clarence draft LPS assessment and it will be made available on the 
Commission’s website. 

The planning authority has requested that the hearing be reconvened so that the issues into 
the airport mapping for both Hobart and Cambridge Airport can be further considered. The 
Commission will provide its response to this request shortly. 

If you require further information please contact Claire Armstrong, Planning Adviser, on  
6165 6831. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 
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